
 
 
May 22, 2019 
 
Ms. Gloria Sitton 
City of Alexandria Clerk and Clerk of Council 
City Hall 
301 King Street 
Room 2300 
Alexandria, VA 22314 
 
Re:  Consideration of a request for a vacation of public right-of-way at 100 East Luray Avenue 
 
Dear Ms. Sitton: 
 
Pursuant to authorization given to Mayor Justin Wilson at the City Council public hearing 
meeting of April 23, 2019, we the undersigned were appointed as viewers to view the public 
right-of-way property at 100 East Luray Avenue.   
 
We have viewed the property and it is our opinion that the vacation and discontinuation of the 
public right-of-way would not cause any inconvenience or harm to the public. Furthermore, 
we agree with the Planning Commission and staff recommendation for the approval of this 
request for vacation subject to compliance with the conditions detailed in the staff report and 
all applicable City codes and ordinances.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 

  
Ann Tucker 
400 Yale Drive 
Alexandria, VA  22314 

 
 
James Kapsis 
24 East Windsor Avenue 
Alexandria, VA 22301 

 
 
Jeanette Ankoma-Sey 
9 South Early Street 
Alexandria, VA 22304 

 
 
  


